
 

 

December 20, 2017 

Message from Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Morcease J. Beasley 
CCPS Employees to Receive January Pay Early 

 
As stated in my holiday message a few days ago, we have been working diligently with Business Services and 

Technology Departments to coordinate an early pay schedule for January 2018. As your Superintendent, I am 

extremely thankful for the hard work and effort of all Clayton County Public School (CCPS) employees in 

supporting the school system in our Commitment to High Performance!  

In an effort to show appreciation for all that you do, the leadership team and I are extremely excited to announce 

that all CCPS employees will receive early pay during the January pay period.  Employees should expect 

paychecks by Monday, January 22 before the scheduled January 31 pay date.   

Please be advised, CCPS employees with direct deposit accounts will be able to access funds on the morning of 

Monday, January 22, 2018.  Individuals without direct deposit will also be able to receive checks from their book 

keepers and/or payroll contacts on Monday, January 22.  All book keepers and payroll contacts will be able to pick 

up checks between the hours of 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. on Monday, January 22.    

As a reminder in relation to mid-year bonuses, we are still working to strengthen our financial standing for the 

remainder of this school year and in preparation for the 2018-19 school year.  With that referenced, everyone should 

be aware there will be no mid-year bonuses for the 2017-18 school year.   

We will continue to make decisions in your best interest and take advantage of opportunities when available as we 

continue to establish a culture of high performance throughout our school district. Again, thank you to Business 

Services, Technology Departmental staff and others responsible for working diligently to make this early payday 

possible.  

Thank you all for your tireless work to ensure the advancement of our school system. I hope you have an enjoyable 

and safe holiday with your families and loved ones.  I look forward to another great calendar year and second 

semester of this school year!   

 

Dr. Morcease J. Beasley  

Superintendent of Schools  
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